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Subject: Spyware Workshop - Comment, P044509

Hello FTC et al,
I am writing regarding adware and spyware programs that are unsolicited
and serupticously install themselves in user(s) computers.
I got the idea to write this note from PCPitstop.com .
I support the idea of legislation that provides penalties to entities
responsible for these adware and spyware programs.
I would venture to say that the majority of individual and corporate computer
users are disturbed or harmed by these secretive installations and effects 
of these adware and spyware programs that are installed in their computers 
and that users would welcome assistance from the FTC in curbing these 
types of computer programs.
Best Regards,


